
                                                
WASHINGTON BOROUGH YOUTH BASEBALL 

P.O.BOX 342 
WASHINGTON, NEW JERSEY 07882 

 
Dear Friends of Baseball, 
 
            The 2016 Washington Borough Youth Baseball (WBYB) Season will begin at the break 
of spring and we are all pushing for another productive season for our community’s youth.   
 

Our association is comprised entirely of volunteers and it is our goal to ensure that our 
children receive the finest safety, instruction & training that we can provide. All funds generated 
from donations, sponsorships and fund raisers are employed 100% within the WBYB program. 
 
   Your sponsorship will, as always, help us purchase new playing equipment, improve 
fields, replace broken rakes, upgrade bases, and buy fresh clay for the infields. It also improves 
safety by repairing worn fences and back stops, and replacing missing fence caps. In addition, 
your support lets us provide advanced programs such as clinics, tournaments, and travel baseball , 
all geared toward growing the kids’ love of the game while preparing them for the next level. 
Lastly, the funds will help to offset the rising cost of medical and liability insurance and coach’s 
certification / training.  
 
 Our volunteers continue to assist the organization by donating their time to help minimize 
costs; however, price increases from many areas always threaten our program. The assistance 
from local businesses is a large factor in the success of the organization and we are counting on 
your support this season 
 
   Included in your sponsorship will be  a 3’x 5’ company sign(your logo) displayed at 
Steinhardt Field during our season, and your logo displayed on our website with a link to your 
business. Included with the Friend of the Program sponsorship is your business logo and link on 
our website. 
 
 
2016 Sponsorship Program Fees: 
 
Sign Sponsorship ....................................................................................$250 
Friends of WBYB…...…………………………………………………....$100 
  
We understand that not all businesses wish to be full fledged sponsors. The WBYB would like to 
present you the opportunity to assist our communities’ youth to succeed through a monetary 
donation.  All donations are greatly appreciated and will be distributed equally across our 
program. This is a difficult time financially for all and we want to guarantee a safe and healthy 
organization for our youngsters. 
 



The Washington Borough Youth Baseball organization would again like to thank you for your 
support in helping us provide a safe and healthy environment for the youth of the community.  
 
 
 We would appreciate if all fees could be paid by February 28, 2016 or sooner if possible. 
 
Please complete the form below and forward with your payment to WBYB, PO Box 342, 
Washington, NJ 07882 and call to let us know if you would like to sponsor a team or 
contact the WBYB contact below with questions or to arrange a pickup of your form: 
 
Company Name _________________________________________________________ 
 
Company Representative___________________________________________________ 
 
Representative E-mail _______________________________________________ 
 
Company Address________________________________________________________ 
 
Company Phone Number___________________________________________________ 
 
Sponsorship Type and Amount_______________________________________________ 
 
Thank You for Your Support and your Contribution to our Communities Youth. 
 

 
For any questions please contact  

 
Adam Robinson 

Phone: (908) 745-8886  
Email: arob5@outlook.com 

 
 

 


